
Action Item D 

Recommendations of the Sedimentation Education Committee 

May 9, 2012 

 

The Sedimentation Education Committee met on May 9, 2012.  Land Quality staff anticipate 

sedimentation education funding to remain unchanged at $135,000 for the 2012-2012 Fiscal 

Year. 

The Erosion and Sedimentation Training Needs Assessment was presented and discussed.  In 

response to the survey results, one-day rather than two-day workshops were proposed for the 

coming fiscal year. 

The committee approved the following contract proposals: 

 

Sediments Newsletter  $ 17,020 

Local Program Workshop $ 69,869 

Five Design Workshops 

 (one-day each) $ 33,374 

 

Total    $120,263  

Projected Funds  $135,000     

 

 


